
“To catch the reader's attention, place an 

interesting sentence or quote from the 

story here.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week we would like to thank Mrs. Sally Minns who has been  

appointed as acting Principal while Mrs. Andrew is away.  

This week Miss Threadgold is helping out with the kindy students.  

We would also like to thank Mrs. Ruth Pfeiler for filling in over the 

past 2 weeks.  

 

On Friday 16th June D.E.C.D will officially inspect the site and allocate 

a site license number, which will allow more than 5 pre -school  

enrolments.  

Welcome to week 7.  

 

Thursday 15th June 2017 Week 7 Term 2 

 P.O. BOX 115  
GLOSSOP  SA  
5344 
Phone: 8583 2386  
Fax: 85832103 

         'ÌÏÓÓÏÐ 0ÒÉÍÁÒÙ 3ÃÈÏÏÌ 
Our shared vision is of a school that enables each student to achieve their  
potential within a learning environment that is safe, positive, respectful,  
inclusive and  
welcoming. Our vision is to provide a comprehensive, rich and current  
curriculum in all the required areas.  
We will work collaboratively to ensure the best possible learning outcomes for 
our students. This will be achieved by establishing and fostering links with 

parents and beyond our school to meet the challenges. 

 

P.O. BOX 115  
GLOSSOP  SA  5344 
Phone: 8583 
2385832103 

Principal: Sue Andrew 

Our Vision 
*Work  

Interdependently 

*Learning  

Continuously 

*Questioning and Posing 
Problems 

*Listening with Empathy 
and Understanding 

*Managing Impulsivity 

*Finding Humour 

*Persisting 

*Gathering Data Through 
our Senses 

*Thinking and  

Communicating with  

Clarity and Precision 

*Applying Past knowledge 
to a New  

Situation 

*Striving for Accuracy and 
Precision 

*Responding with  

Wonderment and Awe 

*Think Flexibly 

*Create and  Innovate 

*Thinking about  

Thinking 

*Taking Responsible Risks 

 

Governing Council  

has been  

rescheduled from the 20th June  

and will now be held on  

27th June at 6:30pm  

Materials & Services Charges 

Fees this year are $200 and $100 for Preschool.  It would be appreciated if you could make 

a part payment of $50.00 per student, and negotiate to pay the remaining balance  

throughout the year.  If you wish to apply for school card in 2017 the forms will be available 

at the front office.  Payment can also be made directly into the School Bank account. 

BANK SAñBSB Number: 105-052 Account Number: 210059940   

  

26th June One Sight Visit 

27th June Governing Council 

Meeting 6:30pm 

7th July End of Term/ Early 

dismissal 2:15pm. 

5ŀǘŜǎ ǘƻ wŜƳŜƳōŜǊ 

There has been a reported case of Head lice in the 4/5 Classroom. 

Please check your children's hair.  

  

  

 
 

 

Uniform Shop  

If you have any uniforms that your children have 

outgrown and would like to donate them to the 

uniform shop it would be greatly  

appreciate it.  

 



   

 

This week the K -1 were lucky and received a new little friend to keep them company.  

Mr John Bannear donated the turtle for the children to learn about and look after.  

They are currently researching how to look after turtles, and together they are working out a 

name for it.  

Also this week in the R/3 room they have been busy getting creative with some 

beautiful art work.  

They were all using the Habit òCreate and Innovateó. 

Junior Primary News  

Assembly News.  

The SRC held their first assemble for this term, we were treated by the choir they 

started off by singing of the National Anthem.   

Miss Mangan got a couple of her students to show how their class had been using 

THRASS in their lessons . 

The teachers also handed out some well deserved Habits of Mind awards.  

Reception/1 Class Mrs Semmler & Miss Mangan  

Evangelos: Work Interdependently, always willing to help others in their learning.  

Sienna: Striving for Accuracy and Precision during writing. Kept trying to spell unknown words.  

Reef: Persisting during writing. Listened and wrote all the sounds in a word.  

Kaitlin: GO WOW, working really well with new work and achieving great things.  

Trinity: Learning continuously , stays focused and on task.  

Dre: Learning Continuously stays focussed and on task.  

Year 2/3 Mrs Staker  

Xzavier : Learning continuously. Working and thinking hard with THRASS.  

Willow: Using past Knowledge with Mrs Staker when talking about insects in science.  

Daniel: Gathering data through his senses trying to solve problems in different ways.  

Stuart: Persistence with all his learning and daily tasks.  

Panos: Taking responsible risks with his learning and organisation.  

Darren: Responding with Wonderment and Awe during mental ð he could do the work and  

realised it.  

Kaiden: Listening with Empathy and Understanding when he helped another student during reading.  

Maddison: Taking Responsible Risks with all her school work.  

Jesslyn: Create and Innovate. Thinks carefully and plans her written work in her head before putting pen to paper.  

Landon: Using Past Knowledge in all sorts of learning situations  

Habits of Mind Awards.  

Year 4/5 Miss Mangan & Mrs Cronje  

Rylen: Learning continuously to make great choices for himself.  

Ryan H:Showed empathy & understanding when helping out a friend.  

Daimon: Persisting, having another go at Maths during area & perimeter learning.  

Alexi: Thinking and communicating with clarity to ask for help with learning.  

Ryan H: Taking Responsible Risks. Having a go at area and permitter.  

Christa: Striving for accuracy and precision in her learning and mindset.  

Year 6/7 Mrs Oates  

Whole 6/7 class: Create and Innovate. Through about Pablo Picasso and innovated on their work.  

Sarah: & Deakan: Accuracy and Precision. Questioning and Posing working diligently in problems Maths and on desk-

tops to meet planning requirements.  

Brodie, Callum, Kirralee, Taliya, Sarah, Dillon and Taenysha.: Thinking about thinking . Questioning. Great planning 

and effective , self questioning to complete Must Doõs on time. 


